
Subject: 
Date: Fri, 25 Apr 2003 20:04:34 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Ms Hilsen:

As  I informed  you this morning, I raised  the matter of entering the Clerk's department
without restrictions with the Mayor two months ago. Since the Mayor did not respond to my
request for further clarification, I consider this  matter closed. Following your comments
this morning, I must assume that the Mayor failed  to inform you of this. 

You may wish to clarify this matter. Notwithstanding,  I will  not accept any further
infringement of my right  to enter the Clerk's department without being provoked and
embarrassed as was the case today. In the event there is any action by either staff or
Council contrary to this understanding I request a written opinion as to my legal rights as
an elected representative for protection  and to carry out my obligation to the public
without being harassed.

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist 
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